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s

July 12, 1979

Frank A. Glancy
7351 La Mesita Place
La Mesa, California -

Dear Mr. Glancy:

I've received a great deal of mail from San Diego in
support of a "lemon" law, which leads me to believe that a
particular company down there is causing problems. If you
are aware of abuses perpetrated by a particular dealer
against a number of people, then action against that dﬂaler
by the Attorney General may be appropriate. I hope you'll
get in touch with Herschel Elkins, the Deputy Attorney General
tn charge of such matters, at (213) 736-2097. He may be
able to give you some advice.

T think a "lemon" law is a good 1dea, so I've instructed
my staff to work on a draft through our interim period. No
such bill is currently under consideration.

Your concern is deeply appreciated.

Best wishes,

BILL LOCKYER

Assemblyman |

BL:gsj



